
Dear Kingdom Citizens, 

1 Timothy 4:13 Until I come, give attention to the public reading of Scripture, to 
exhortation and teaching. 

I pray that Scripture is a central piece of our gatherings. 
I pray that we exhort one another (urge one another in walking with God). 
I pray that we teach one another to apply the word to life until it becomes a 
lifestyle. 

God has called us to be Kingdom Citizens.  We will be in Philippians 3:17-4:1 this 
Sunday and begin a series for four weeks that will take us from Philippians 
3:17-4:23.  Philippians 3:20 says, "For our citizenship is in heaven, from which 
also we eagerly wait for a Savior, the Lord Jesus Christ..." 

THANK YOU WHO HAVE CONTINUED TO BE GENEROUS TOWARD THE 
WORK OF GOD THROUGH THE PEOPLE OF CANDIES CREEK BAPTIST 
CHURCH.  In these uncertain times, God has provided more receipts than 
expenses in 2020 through your faithful giving. 

We will have a "Members Meeting" often called "Business Meeting" on Sunday 
afternoon at 4:30 in the Worship Center.  This is for members to come together to 
pray, hear reports, discuss ministry, etc.  We will be discussing a Personnel 
Flowchart brought to you from the Personnel Team.  Remember we are praying 
in 2020 that God would "Remove the Mission Fog" so that as "Fellow Workers" 
we can build on unity and see "organizational clarity." 

Have a great weekend, 
Pastor Stan 
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